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Dear Sirs, 
 
I have no problem with the new numbering system, but I do object to having to 
pay even local rate costs of calls when I subscribe a monthly amount to make all 
my inland land line calls free of charge if they last less than 60 minutes.    I 
would, therefore, like alternative numbers to the local rate numbers to be 
readly available to all customers. 
 
Beryl Illstone 
 
 


